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Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2011 2:35 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)
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Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Irwin Kreisberg

Organization

Email
bcik@aol.com

Address

439 Elm Ave.
Rahway, NJ @7065
USA

Comments

By having a bottle stand alone certification it would help the FD's in this time of tight
money. As long as the bottle can pass all the certification requirements (DOT, NFPA, ANSI
etc.) why not? It is an after market bottle, just like after market Harley parts. When you
change the oil in your Dodge do you put a Mopar oil filter or a Fram filter? They both do
the job but the Fram cost less. It would promote compatition also. It is a little strange
that SCI used to supply bottles to Scott, so they were approved at one time.



